
9
th

 December 2016, 

Editor-in-Chief WJGPT 

 

Subject: Conflict of Interest Statement.  

Dear Editor-in-Chief WJGPT,  

 

This is in regards to manuscript for Mini review, titled ‘Update on clinical and research 

application of fecal biomarkers for gastrointestinal diseases’ to be considered for 

publication in WJGPT (ESPS Manuscript NO: 30827). All Authors have no conflict of 

interest to declare. 

Looking forward to hearing from you for a positive response.  

 

Thanks and regards 

Dr. Shahab Abid  

Professor 
Department of Medicine 

Aga Khan University, Karachi, Pakistan. 


